
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Friday 23rd November 
 

 

The Lionel Walden School Association is holding another ‘Bag2School’ collection day. 

 

With this letter you are receiving a bag which we would like you to fill with items which 

can be re-used, i.e. adult and children’s clothing, soft toys, paired shoes, hats,  

belts and handbags.  

 

 NB. No BEDDING, CURTAINS, HOUSEHOLD LINEN OR BRIC-A-BRAC 

 

Every bag that we collect will be weighed and the LWSA will be paid according to the 

weight received.  So why not take this opportunity to have a ‘clear out’? 

 

Bags should be filled and returned on the morning of 

Unfortunately, due to us not being able to store the filled bags in school, we are unable 

to accept bags until the day of collection, so please do not bring in any filled bags 

before 23rd November.   

 

Please note bags should be dropped off at the  

School Hall by 9.00 a.m. 

 

Please return any unused bags to school. 

 

Thank you for supporting the LWSA and raising additional funds for our children. 


